
May 22, 1967 

Mr. Don Gerloff 
91 East 64th Street 
Hialeah, Florida 33012 

Dear Mr. Gerloff: 

Thank you for your note and yen r continued 
interest in the Cyclorama. I am forwarding 
this inforrre. tion to the Parks Department. 

We are aware of the need for new housing 
and re tor tion, and are working towards 
this end. However, we are faced with about 
a three million dollar expenditure, which has 
to b considered along with the other needs 
of the city. 

I am mo t grateful for your interest. 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 

IAJr: m 

cc: Mr. Jack Deliu 




